
 
Public Notice  22 October 2020 

 
Proposed Enrolment Scheme 

 
The following schools are in the process of implementing         
an enrolment scheme as directed by the Ministry of         
Education under section 11H(1) of the​ ​Education Act 1989. 
This will become effective Term 2 2021. 

 
Manurewa East School, Manurewa South School, 
Manurewa West School, Leabank School, Homai 

School and Rowandale School 
 
The proposed zones are available for viewing on the         
individual school ​websites or information can be found at         
the school offices. All students who ​live within the home          
zone shall be entitled to enrol at the school. Further          
guidelines and instructions on how the scheme operates        
are available on the ​website, as well as frequently asked          
questions. 
Members of the community are invited to send their         
comments by submission ​regarding the proposed      
enrolment schemes in writing to The Board of ​Trustees of          
the relevant school or call the Ministry of Education for          
further​ ​information on 09-632 9400.  
 

Submissions close 6 weeks from the date of this 
notice. 

 


